
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: City Council
Subject: City of Shoreline Contact the City Council
Date: Monday, March 16, 2015 1:44:24 PM

A new entry to a form/survey you have subscribed to has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 03/16/2015 1:44 PM

Response #: 83

Submitter ID: 2642

IP address: 10.194.160.115

Time to complete: 18 min. , 15 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Echo Lake

2. (○) No Response Needed

3. Marla M.

4. Not answered

5. Not answered

6. Not answered

7. I purchased my home just a little over two years ago. I was looking for a single family, single story,
 affordable home with a yard for my dog and for a garden. I am upset that just two years later, the
 city council is looking at rezoning my quiet, affordable little neighborhood. My house would be
 rezoned as MUR-45'. Had I wanted to live in a mixed use neighborhood, I would have purchased a
 home in such an area.

This is one of the very few areas in North King County where I could find a single family home in
 my price range. I am concerned what this rezoning will do to my lifestyle, the value of my house
 and options that will be available to me in the future. I have lived around construction before and
 it is not fun.

Please slow this process and allow for more time. There has been inadequate communication with
 the community. Due to the limited information, rumors abound.

I would also like you to consider how you would feel if your home was in this area because I doubt
 any of you live in the area earmarked for rezoning. Rezoning is a big deal and it is so easy to make
 someone else suffer the consequences.

Thank you for thinking of your constituents.
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Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply
 directly to this email.


